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TO:  Superintendents of Schools  

 

FROM: Charlene M. Russell-Tucker, Acting Commissioner of Education 

  Timothy Larson, Executive Director, Office of Higher Education 

     

DATE: March 25, 2021 

 

SUBJECT: CareerConn2021 Virtual Career School Fair 

 

We are pleased to announce CareerConn2021, taking place on Wednesday, March 31, 2021, 

from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.   

Hosted by the Connecticut Office of Higher Education, CareerConn is a free virtual career 

school fair, featuring more than 25 occupational schools, complete with career track workshops 

and real-time conversations. This event is open to all high school students.  Students can 

participate any time throughout the day to explore careers from manufacturing to healthcare. We 

want to make sure this event reaches as many students as possible as they consider their 

academic pathways after graduation.  

To participate, students should 30TUregister onlineU30T before March 31 (registering allows students and 

families to re-visit the site thru April 30, P

 
P2021). All high school students are welcome to attend. 

We appreciate your support in passing this information and the attached flyer, along with 30Tthis 

special brief message from Governor Lamont 30T, on to your high schools.  

 

 

 

https://careerconn.org/registration
https://vimeo.com/advancedmediaworks/review/524753375/f57512cf26
https://vimeo.com/advancedmediaworks/review/524753375/f57512cf26
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